CUunE) NUMBER

soeons Mt PRSR

Secretary, U.S. Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 (53 FJ?/"‘/,”'>

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch
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Dear Sirs,

I am writing to express my support for the ﬂ;&ngeqagqrg{
change clarifying requirements for prompt notification ﬂnzxamei:
gencies in the wvicinity of nuclear power plants. The licensing
process has long been abused to delay licensing of these plants.
I do not believe the small risks associated with the operation of
Seabrook Station warrant any further delay in licensing and
operation.

Sincerely Yours,
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